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The Center for ETHICS* at the University of Idaho offers study, intervention, outreach, consultation, and leadership in developing and 

advancing the theory, knowledge and understanding of character education including moral and ethical reasoning, moral 

development, ethical leadership, and ethical application. The Director of the Center is Dr. Sharon Kay Stoll 
http://www.educ.uidaho.edu/center_for_ethics  Newsletter is on hiatus; but weekly or twice monthly updates will be sent out to keep 

our supporters abreast of what is occurring at the Center. This is a brief synopsis of the week's happening while Newsletter. 

 
Dr. Stoll received an email from Abby DeHaas, a graduate student at The Citadel Military College, about Dr. 

Stoll’s article “The Problem of Ethics and Athletics: An Illegitimate Stepsister”.  In her email, Abby 

stated, “After reading your article I'm more than enthused about your concept of placing athletics 

under the academic umbrella.  It's a concept that I'd never heard and am now very interested in 

learning more about”. 

 

A certificate was awarded to Thomas Sousa for completion of the Sport Servant Leadership CEU program 

here at the Center/University of Idaho.  We are hopeful that this program will in time be an active 

online education program for coaches in the US.   

 

Dina Mijacevic, doctoral candidate, is in the final stages of dissertation preparation.  Her dissertation title is: 

Where Soul Meets Body: A Phenomenological Description of Sport Experience, Human Movement, 

Play, Exercise and Mind/Body Wholism through Storytelling. Dina is Dr. Stoll’s 23
rd

 Ph.D. 

candidate. 

 

Brad Dieter, doctoral student, is the new graduate assistant for the Center for ETHICS*. He recently finished 

his M.S. degree at the University of Idaho and is beginning his Ph.D. work with Dr. Stoll. Brad is Dr. 

Stoll’s 27
th

 Ph.D. student.   

 

The Center for ETHICS* and The World Anti-Doping Agency (WADA) are working on a collaborative 

education project, Competing with Honor: To Dope or Not to Dope.  One of the projects goals is to 

educate high-level athletes on the value competing drug free.  Upon successful completion of the 

initial project the course will become part of WADA’s educational curriculum.  If you would like to 

have your athletes participate in the project please contact Dr. Stoll at (sstoll@uidaho.edu).   

Teams Currently Participating 

o Idaho Vandals Women’s Soccer Team 

o Washington State University Cougar Men’s Basketball Team  
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